Bethel No. 86, Jobs Daughters
— May 2025

Greetings, Spring is in full force!

In March we learned about a regional dish called an Ulter
Fry. 1It’'s from the County of Ulster in Northern Ireland which
is where our Associate Bethel Guardian, Mr. Pollard is from.
On March 15th the Bethel made and served it for a fundraiser
breakfast. Thank you to everyone who came & supported our
fundraising efforts. It was a successful turn out and we are
looking at serving it again in the future! This helps the
Daughters go to Grand Bethel and Leadership camp later this
year.

For those of you wondering about our night of cornhole on
March 31st, it was a hole lot of fun! We had an a-maize-ing
night! We are all ears for more game nights in the future!

In April we had a Majority Ceremony for Katy Baker (Quintrell)
along with our Deputy’s Official Visit (pictured below). We
enjoyed a warming cup of hot chocolate and some popcorn while
sharing conversations with old and new friends afterwards. We
also made a donation to the HIKE (Hearing Impaired Kids
Endowment) fund.

Coming into May, the Bethel is having our 2nd annual Cookie
Plate fundraiser. There will be an assortment of homemade
cookies on each plate. A plate of cookies is $10. They are a
perfect gift for Mother’s Day and graduation coming up.

Looking forward, all are invited to witness the formal
installation of Bethel 86 officers on June 7th at one in the
afternoon at Humboldt Masonic Center, 517 G street in Eureka.
It would mean a lot to the daughters to have you in
attendance.
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Warm wishes,
Bethel No. 86 Eureka Job’s Daughters International




